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Class Assembly 9.15-9.35 am 

Thursday 18th Jan Mr Sheard 3A 

Thursday 25th Jan Miss Cole 2B 

Thursday 1st Feb Mrs Bentham 3B 

Thursday 8th Feb Miss Stone 4A 

Thursday 8th Mar Miss Riley 6A 

Thursday 15th Mar Miss Wild 1A 

Thursday 22nd Mar Miss Chapman 2A 

YEAR 6 SATS BOOSTER CLASSES 
 

To prepare our Year 6 
children for their SATS in May, 
we are running SATS Booster 
Classes after school starting 
next week.  You should have 

received notification of which 
Booster Classes your child is 

attending, they may be 
attending more than one! 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! - Welcome back to Spring Term 2018.  
We hope you had a relaxing holiday. 

BEST CLASS ATTENDANCE FOR THE  
AUTUMN TERM 

 

Miss Stone’s class, 4A have won the 
Best Class Attendance for the Autumn 
Term. This Friday, as a reward for their 
ongoing good attendance, the children 

in 4A can come to school in non-
uniform.  Well done Miss Stone’s class - 

keep up the good work! 

MINDFULNESS 
Teachers have received training on Mindfulness which is about taking time out 
of your busy day to relax.  This can help to support both adults and children 
and can benefit sleep, anxiety and family relationships. 
 

We are using this approach throughout school to improve children’s listening 
and concentration skills, self confidence and ability to regulate their feelings 
and emotions. 
 

After the rush of Christmas we would like to take this opportunity to share 
with you our mindfulness resources where you will find useful apps:- 
 

www.stopbreathethink.org  
www.headspace.com  
www.smilingmind.com.au  

Mentions Assembly 2.55 pm 

Friday 19th Jan  Classes 1A and 1B  
Friday 26th Jan  Classes 2A and 2B  
Friday 2nd Feb  Classes 3A and 3B  
Friday 9th Feb  Class 4  
Friday 16th Feb  Class 4/5  
Friday 2nd Mar  Class 5  
Friday 9th Mar  Classes 6A and 6B  
Friday 16th Mar  Classes 1A and 1B  

SAFEGUARDING:  NEW SCHOOL ENTRANCE 

We are pleased to inform you that we are going ahead with a third entrance which will 
alleviate the congestion when dropping off and collecting your child.  The entrance will 

be sited on Humley Road and the path will lead on to the KS1 playground.  The work will 
be carried out during February half term and we thank you for your patience and 

feedback regarding this matter. 

Creative Curriculum 
We are looking forward to an eventful Spring 
term.  Our topics for this half term are as 
follows: 

 

If you have already downloaded 
the Parenthub app could you 
make sure that you have 
notifications turned ‘on,’ you will 
not be receiving communications 
if it is turned ‘off’. Some people 
still haven’t downloaded the 
Parenthub could you please do 
this via  www.parenthub.co.uk 
as soon as possible to ensure you 
receive important information 
from school. 

Foundation Stage  When I grow up - 

Year 1 Exploring China - 

Year 2 Art Attack - 

Year 3 Rotton Romans - 

Year 4 Vicious Vikings - 

Year 5 Vile Victorians - 

Year 6 Walk like an Egyptian - 

http://www.stopbreathethink.org
http://www.headspace.com
http://www.smilingmind.com.au

